Dear TK Families,                             12/7/16

We have just one more week until Winter Break.  The last day of school is next Friday, Dec. 16.  We return on Tuesday, January 3, 2017.  Happy Holidays!!

Please come to the potluck next week, Thursday 12/15, at 5pm in the cafeteria.

Please help your child read these words:

THE     MY     LIKE       WE      I     CAN    

Please join us for Family Read-aloud morning.  
Friday, December 16, from 7:50-9:00.  You can bring a favorite book from home or enjoy the ones we have in class.  It's also PAJAMA DAY for the whole school.  You can wear your pajamas too if you want!

Remember to apply for Kindergarten at 555 Franklin, the School District Office.  

Thanks for all the great snacks!  We love them!

December 15 SHERIDAN HOLIDAY POTLUCK 5pm
December 16 PAJAMA DAY
[bookmark: _GoBack]December 16 FAMILY READ-ALOUD 7:50 am-9:00 am
December 16 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
Tuesday Januaury 3 SCHOOL STARTS AGAIN

Ms. Hudson





Dear TX Fanilies, 121706

‘We have just one more week until Winter Break. The
last day of school is next Frday, Dec. 16. We return on
Tuesday, January 3, 2017, Happy Holldayst

Please come 10 fhe potiuck next week, Thursday 12/15, ot
Spmin the cafeteria.

Please help your chid read these words:
TE MY UKE WE 1 AN

Please Joi us for
Friday, December 1, fram 7:50-5:00. You can bring a
favorie book from home or enjoy fhe ones we have in
class. 1¥ alzo PATAMA DAY for the whole school. You
can wear your pajamas too IF you wantt

Remember 1o apply for Kindergarten f 555 Frankii
School District Off

the

Thanks for al the great snacks! We love then

December 15 SHERIDAN HOLIDAY POTLUCK Spm
December 16 PATAMA DAY

December 16 FAMILY READ-ALOUD 7:50 am-9:00 am
‘December 16 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Tuesday Januaury 3 SCHOOL STARTS AGAIN

Me. Hudson



